Jeffrey Grayzel

February 28, 2020

To: Patricia O'Keefe

President, Morristown Medical Center 100 Madison Ave, Morristown, NJ 07960

Dear Ms. O'Keefe,

The World Health Organization has increased its risk assessment of the coronavirus, which has spread to at least 49 countries in a matter of weeks, to "very high" across the world.

As both a private citizen and the deputy mayor of Morris Township, I am requesting that Atlantic Health System provide a community update on what preparations Morristown Medical Center is taking in the event of a local outbreak of coronavirus in Morris County.

I believe the public should have answers to these important questions:

- How many coronavirus test kits are stored at the Morristown Medical Center?
- How many N95 masks are stored at the Morristown Medical Center?
- Have preparations been made for an isolation unit?
- Are there contamination suits to protect healthcare workers in the isolation unit?

I respectfully ask that you release a public statement immediately on this important matter.

Sincerely,

Jeff Grayzel

Deputy Mayor, Morris Township

Phone: 973-889-9155